
I would like to express my support for SB649. Oregonians have a right to complete information about 

the drugs that are administered to themselves and to their children.  

 

This situation is similar to consumer nutrition labels on food, but even more important because the 

ingredients in injections don’t pass through the digestive system...they travel undiluted throughout the 

body, and even into the brain in many cases, not altered or diluted by stomach acid or intestinal juices.   

 

I’ve never been offered a package insert for a vaccine that I or my daughter received. I was curious if this 

was common, so I did a little survey. Of the 26 people who responded, NOT ONE had ever been offered 

a package insert!  

 

Patients have a right to this information...please vote in favor of SB649. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Liz Schmidt 

Business owner and mother 

Ashland, OR   

 

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed people can change the world. Indeed, it is 

the only thing that ever has." – Margaret Mead 

 


